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‘Supporting learning and leadership within the food, farming and associated industries’

Agricultural Educator Awards

Applications for the 2024 awards were shortlisted. and interviews were conducted in
February. Four candidates were interviewed, resulting in funding awards for two
outstanding projects. Prof. Nicola Cannon from the Royal Agricultural University

received funding for her study titled "Climate Smart Agricultural Solutions through
Practice, Research, and Management.” The second award went to Hannah Rose from
Oaklands College for her rewilding-focused study. A total of £8,000 was distributed in
this round. Additionally, Dr. Jenna Ross has submitted her final report, ‘Reviewing the
Agri-Tech Innovation Landscapes of the United States of America and Brazil to ldentify
Areas for Collaboration. Alex Gray has also submitted his report that was based on
‘Regenerative Agriculture: opportunities and reflections for industry and for embedding
its principles within UK agricultural colleges’ Both of these reports are exceptionally
good please do follow the link below to read these and other reports.
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